
137. 

 

Minutes of the Carnoustie Golf Links Management Tournament Sub Committee 

Meeting held in the Links Office on Monday 26th November 2012 

 

Present: A McArtney, J Gilbert, L Gordon, P Sawers, G Wilson, G Paton 

 

In Attendance: C McLeod (Golf Services Manager)   

 

Meeting began at 7.00pm 

 

1. Apologies-S Brown  

 

2. Club Contract A McArtney gave an overview of the existing contract, its 

background and after the initial 3 year period why it was being reviewed. G 

Wilson also advised that the item had been discussed at the Finance Meeting 

earlier in the week due to its financial implications. After some discussion it 

was agreed that the existing contract be recommended to the Full Committee 

for an extension of a further 3 year period. This however came with the 

conditions that on evenings such as the Links presentation of prizes the Clubs 

will not have people in for meals, the TV on or anything else that would be 

detrimental to the staging of such presentations.  

 

3. Links Tournament Report-C McLeod gave a quick overview of the bulk of 

the years events as they had gone well and without incident. The Craws Nest 

Tassie as always had changes to processes and further suggestions were made. 

It was acknowledged that the basing of the administration in the Golf Centre 

had worked very well and this would continue. It also showed that the 

afternoon Burnside Starters shift was not required on qualifying days and C 

McLeod will address that in 2013. The only recommendation for 2013 Tassie 

was to introduce a further 2 ball spotters for the Monday and Tuesday ie the 

qualifying rounds. This could potentially be taken up by seasonal starters who 

were losing out on a shift at the Burnside. 

 

Host Clubs for 2013 are to be the reverse of 2012 and C McLeod will contact 

the Clubs to advise dates, likely numbers and times. 

 

Price recommendations for 2013 are to remain the same as 2012 because they 

are in line with similar events held locally. The Tassie should have a further 

£5 added to the entry fee taking it to £200. C McLeod is to undertake a review 

of similar week long events for the next Tournament meeting. 

 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 7.55pm  

 


